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To Cumberland Council,
I am writing to say I am opposed to the proposed organic waste facility in Lidcombe.
I am concerned about the huge number of trucks going to and from the proposed
waste facility location, an area close to existing homes.

I am concerned about organic waste dropping on the road and also about a bad
odour from an organic waste facility, near homes, that would lower the living
standards of an already congested and socially disadvantaged residential area.

This will not be an upgrade of a residential area, this will make a residential area
worse.

This waste facility would be located too close to existing homes, in an already
stressed urban environment near bad traffic, ie Parramatta Rd, and crowded units.
Bad odours will make the Lidcombe area unpleasant to live in, if there is a waste
facility close to homes, spreading bad odours.

This waste facility would be too noisy with many daily trucks in a residential area.
Lidcombe needs quiet, modern, office based businesses for a residential area, with
regular office hours, not a waste facility with noisy trucks with bad odour waste
materials being moved around by trucks and processed near homes, for long
irregular hours.

Please reject this proposal for a new waste facility in Lidcombe
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